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Attention All Providers:  Submit Licenses Electronically 
Providers are encouraged to submit license updates to Nevada Medicaid via the secure Provider Web Portal or via 
email.  Voluntary terminations may also be submitted via email.  Submitting the documents electronically is more 
secure and the documents can be processed more quickly than mailed documents. 

• To submit licenses through the Provider Web Portal, login to the Electronic Verification System (EVS) Web 
Portal at https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/hcp/provider/Home/tabid/135/Default.aspx.  Review Chapter 3 of 
the Online Provider Enrollment (OPE) User Manual for instructions on submitting updates to your 
enrollment.  

• To submit licenses or voluntary terminations via email, send the documents to nv.providerapps@dxc.com.  
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